STATE OF MAINE

BOARD OF OSTEOPATHIC LICENSURE
142 STATE HOUSE STATION

AUGUSTA, MAINE ST e 00

04333-0142

SUSAN E. STROUT
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

JANET 7. MILLS
GOVERNOR

October 22, 2019

Lynn Buchanan, D.O.

9331 Gardenia Bend Dy

Garden Ridge TX 78266-2525

Re: Termination of 2018 Consent Agreement

Dear Doctor Buchanan:

This will confirm that, upon review of additional information, on October 10, 2019, the Board
of Osteopathic Licensure voted to terminate the Consent Agreement originally entered into in
July 2018.

Please have your attorney contact this office with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Susan H. Strout
Executive Secretary

cc:  Lisa Wilson, .As.sistant Attorney General
Abigail Varga, Esquire

Telephone: 207/287-2480 E-Mail: ostec.pfr@maine.gov
Facsimile; 207/536-5811 Web:  www.maine.gov/osteo




